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24th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Re: KS3 Matinee performance and arrangements for Wednesday 29th November. 

Monday 27th November 2023 

There will be a matinee performance of our school musical, Beauty & the Beast on the morning of Monday 27th November 

for students in Years 8, 9 & 10.  Students in 8NWA & 8EKE already attending a science event at that time will attend the 

matinee performance on Tuesday 28th November.   Students are asked to make a minimum £2 donation in lieu of entrance 

fee to be brought to their form teacher on Monday morning.  All monies raised during this matinee performance will go 

towards the College’s St. Vincent de Paul (SVP) donation this Christmas.   

Wednesday 29th November 2023 

Due to Industrial Action, the college will be closed to all students until 12 noon. All Students have been given revision 

material in preparation for their upcoming examinations and should continue to revise at home on Wednesday morning.  

Students unable to attend in the afternoon should continue to revise at home.  Students’ attendance records will not be 

adversely affected due to the industrial action or being unable to attend on Wednesday afternoon.  

Finally, I wish to extend best wishes to all our students involved in our musical as they prepare for their performances 

next week.  Many months of hard work and sacrifice will pay off when they take to the stage next week. 

Yours sincerely 

 

___________________ 

Michael Gormley 

Principal 
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